
 
GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL OFFICE 
 
Joe Dill 
Greenville County Council 
District 17 
 
 
 

County Square • 301 University Ridge • Suite 2400 •Greenville, SC 29601-3681 •Fax (864) 467-7358 

 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Chairman Kirven and County Council Members 
FROM: Councilor Joe Dill 
DATE:  July 13, 2018 
 
 
During the Request and Motions portion of the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, 
July 17, 2018, I will be making a motion to suspend Council Rule IV (A) to allow County 
Council to request the Planning Commission reconsider its approval of a preliminary 
plat.  Under the Planning Commission bylaws, they may reconsider any review when 
requested by County Council. The subdivision plat being requested for reconsideration 
is Docket #2018-070, Ethan Richard Estates.  
 
This memorandum shall serve as compliance with Council Rule III (B). 
 
 
 
 


